
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCING A NEW TRUedu COURSE 

 
On Monday, April 28, 2025, a new IFTA TRUedu course is being unveiled. Called “Robert’s 
Rules Of Order For IFTA”, this one video course will take a look at how some simple rules 
help keep our Board and Committee Meetings running efficiently and smoothly. What are 
Robert’s Rules of Order and how do they affect IFTA? How does the IFTA, Inc. Board of 
Trustees use these rules and why are they necessary? What do you need to know in 
advance of attending Board Meetings? We will bring you right into a simulated Board 
Meeting to illustrate Robert’s Rules in use. Learn about all of this and more regarding this 
long standing process to maintain organization and decorum in our meetings! Don’t forget 
to download your Certificate of Completion upon successfully completing the activity within 
the course. Be sure you check the IFTA, Inc. website frequently for updates on new courses 
being added to TRUedu. As always, please reach out to us through LMShelp@iftach.org with 
any questions or to seek assistance on using TRUedu. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rick LaRose 
Deputy Director, IFTA, Inc. 
Email: rlarose@i�ach.org 
Phone/Text: 480 748 5648 
IFTA, Inc. website: www.i�ach.org 
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